
We have a series of yarn-inspired events planned for January 2019 and 
we are looking for ‘crafty’ volunteers to help us.
 
We will be celebrating the art of knitting and amongst other projects, 
we will be asking the public to knit items for Chester’s shareShop.
 
Can you:
•	 Become a volunteer knitter, either in the cathedral or at home?
•	 Donate spare wool or knitting needles?
•	 Pass on your love of, and skills in knitting
 
To register your interest, email or call Sue Petranca at 
Sue.petranca@chestercathedral.com or 01244 500961

We need ewe..!
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